
 

NORTH WALES POLICE AND CRIME PANEL 

 

REPORT ON THE NORTH WALES POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER’S 
ANNUAL REPORT 

Background 

This report is made in accordance with the Panel’s statutory duty contained in 
Section 28(4) (d) of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011. 

 
Review of the Commissioner’s Annual Report 
 
The Panel considered the North Wales Police and Crime Commissioner’s (PCC) 
Annual Report for 2016/17 at its meeting on 18 September 2017, which provided 
information on the policing priorities set by the PCC’s predecessor Mr. Winston 
Roddick QC CB and the PCC’s first full year in office. 
 
The report also provided an overview and key achievements of the last year, 
information on the financial challenges and the PCC’s objectives for the future. 
 
Recommendations 

That the North Wales Police and Crime Panel accepts the Police and Crime 
Commissioner’s Annual Report for 2016/17. 


